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Animals,
       a Birthday Bash
                     and a Bake Sale

Blaire House of Milford
20 Claflin Street, Milford, MA 01757

Tel: 508.473.1272 • Fax: 508.634.3943
www.elderservices.com

DIRECTORY	 EXTENSION
Executive Director: Kyle Romano	 3500
Director of Nursing: Jennifer Capuzziello	 3541
Activities Director: Michael Croteau	 3519
Social Services: Paula Vician	 3590
Human Resources Director: Jeanette Naujoks	 3506
Business Office Manager: Cheryl Vignone	 3508
Plant Manager: Jeanne Coughlin	 3503
Food Services Director: Zoraida Camacho	 3502
Housekeeping/Laundry: Jeanne Coughlin	 3504
Blaire House of Milford is family owned and operated within an integrated care community, including: 
sub-acute rehabilitation, skilled nursing, adult day health, home care and senior transportation.  
As your needs change over time, we can provide the service necessary.

5
STARSTARSTAR

RATING

Blaire House of Milford is proud to announce that we have received a  

5-Star “Highest” Rating 
from the Federal Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services

for overall performance and quality measures in Skilled Nursing care.

Resident Bertha 
Shenk celebrates her 
100th birthday on 
Saturday, February 
8th with family and 
fellow residents 
in our Claflin St. 
Café! Bertha had a 
wonderful day with 
friends and family. 

We raised an amazing $350 
for our Resident Council! 

Resident Al Hutton holding 
a chicken during our most 
recent Barn Babies visit.

Bertha Shenk continuing her 100th birthday celebration 
with her former roommate Gleneva Dunne. 

Bertha Shenk celebrates her 100th birthday with 
Activities Director Mike Croteau.

Spring is right around the corner! However, before the 
spring comes, the residents have had plenty of enjoyable 
activities that will keep them going until the birds start 
chirping. The residents enjoyed recent visits with the 
reptiles from Animal World in the middle of January. Matt, 
who works with Animal World, brought in some incredible 
animals, including a large snake, an alligator snapping 
turtle, as well as a ferret. The residents recently enjoyed 
another bus outing. This time the crew from Blaire House 
of Milford ventured out to the Cracker Barrel in Wrentham 
for a nice lunch trip as well as shopping in the Country 
Store. A good time was had by all. 
At the beginning of February, on the 5th, our Resident 
Council and activities staff hosted our first bake sale of 2020. 
The bake sale turned out to be a great success and they 
raised $350 for our Resident Council! All in all the day was 
a success. With the money, the residents looked forward to 
another visit with the Barn Babies, as well as a pizza party 
held later on in the month. The pizza party coincided with 
some evening musical entertainment that was performed 
by our very own Kalifornia Karl. Everyone was extremely 
excited for this event. 
On Saturday, February 8th, one of our residents, Bertha 
Shenk, celebrated her 100th birthday with family, friends, 
and fellow residents in our café. It was a joyous occasion, 
and it’s not every day you get to see someone celebrate a 
100th birthday. 

During the second full week of February, all of the residents 
enjoyed another visit with the Barn Babies. This was their third 
visit since October. Our folks always look forward to the babies 
because they provide the ultimate pet therapy experience. At the 
end of the week, the residents attended a Valentine’s Day social 
with music by Chuckie D. For a special dessert on Valentine’s 
Day, the residents ate strawberry rhubarb pie. Toward the end of 
the month, we had our monthly birthday party, Ash Wednesday 
Service, as well as movie night where the residents saw A 
Beautiful Day in the Neighborhood starring Tom Hanks. 
As we proceed forward from February to March, the residents will 
look forward to celebrating St. Patrick’s Day. We will sing all our 
favorite Irish songs to go along with some musical entertainment 
with some of our very best, including Richie Bern, John Kelly, 
and Kalifornia Karl. There will also be another bus outing for the 
residents in March. Some residents are also looking forward to 
voting in the upcoming Presidential Primary elections. 
As April approaches, the families and residents alike will look 
forward to Easter dinner, which will take place on April 5th, the 
Sunday before Easter. The kitchen will work hard as they always 
do to put on a great meal for everyone who comes. There will  
be musical entertainment with John Guido and our event will 
take place down in Day Care. There is  
a lot to be excited about  
as winter winds down and  
we spring forward. 


